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To the Paullina Community:

Saving Grace Daycare Center was established in 2017 by a group of parents and community members who saw a
need for additional daycare options in the Paullina area. Since that time, we have had our ups and downs, but we
are confident that the Daycare is on the right track with about 45 children in our care, of which about 20 are full-
time. With that many enrolled, it is obvious that a daycare facility serves a need in Paullina and hopefully helps
attract young people to live in our community.

But operating a Center provides unique challenges different from in-home daycares. Utilities, Insurance, Fire Safety
costs ... and especially payroll costs ... make it difficult to make ends meet. To help with these added costs we are
hosting a fundraising pancake dinner on Sunday, March 9 at the Paullina American Legion. Any financial support
we receive will help make Saving Grace Community Daycare successful in serving the community of Paullina.

We are also taking applications for board members. If you would be interested in serving on the Daycare Board,
please contact our Director, Morgan Mueller at 712-949-7040.

Thank you for your support!

The Saving Grace Daycare Board
Don Erickson, Janet Miller, and Pat Menke

Pancake

Fundraiser

Sunday, March 9 (11am-1pm)
Paullina American Legion

If you are are unable to attend:
You may donate directly at Iowa State Bank
Or mail to Saving Grace Daycare, 216 N Maple ST, Paullina, IA. 51046.
All donations, large or small would be appreciated.




